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Letter dated 1 October 2004 from the President of the Security
Council addressed to the Secretary-General

I have the honour to inform you that your letter dated 21 September 2004
(S/2004/764), concerning the establishment of an integrated United Nations security
structure for the United Nations Assistance Mission for Iraq, has been brought to the
attention of the Security Council. The Council welcomes the proposed arrangements
set out in your letter and urges Member States to respond positively with
contributions.

(Signed) Emyr Jones Parry
President of the Security Council


